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Friday 23rd February 2024 

Dear Yealmpton family, 

A very warm welcome from all the team to Half Term 4! The holiday week was certainly a wet one but I hope you all 

managed to get out and about, making lasting memories with family and friends. Despite the children only coming 

back in on Tuesday, we have already achieved so much over the week!  

In EYFS, our young learners have been learning all about Chinese New Year – look at the wonderful lanterns and 

dragons they have made! 

           

In Year 1, our talented children have been exploring the conventions of information texts in preparation for their 

writing unit and also their upcoming study on early flight and the birth of Aviation.  
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Elsewhere in school, all the classes have been exploring their new English sequences. In Year 6, we’ve been immersed 

in ‘Dragonology’, in Year 4 we’ve been looking at ‘Flotsam and Jetsam,’ and in Year 2 we’ve been exploring ‘The Bog 

Baby!’ We’ve also celebrated Safer Internet week with an assembly led by Mr Huxtable and different class activities 

for the children, to develop a clear understanding of keeping safe online.  

     

                             

We have so much to look forward to this half term! Upcoming we have –  

Multi Skills inter school sports – 28.2.24    Maths Parent Open Morning - 6.3.24 

World Book Day – 7.3.24     Science Explorer Dome – 11.3.24 

Wildtribe – 12.3.24 / 18.3.24    Parents Eve – 11.3.24 / 14.3.24 

trips to the Aquarium – 18.3.24    Red Nose Day – 15.3.24 

FYVS Disco – 27.3.24     and our Easter service – 28.3.24  

 

We hope that you may be able to join us for some of these dates and experiences. 

 ‘Be the best you can be’ – the BEST version of you! 
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